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Covering the Corner is a service provided by the Town of Redvers. It is our intent to provide the community of

Redvers and surrounding area with a newsletter that keeps residents connected with the numerous events and
activities going on within our fantastic community!
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SEPTEMBER BLUE
Submitted by Jocelyn Hainsworth

As the kids get ready to go back to school and the combines roar to life the natural world slips quietly into another gear too.
Plants, having fulfilled their destiny to grow, flower, and bear fruit let themselves dry up and wither away (except for cucumbers
which go into overdrive). Birds gather for massive conventions to discuss their route south and departure date. There is the scent
of completeness in the air - everything is mature, ripe, and well seasoned, and the sky goes from the dazzling bright blue of
summer to the soft, powdery, cornflower blue of September. It’s my favorite.

I don’t know how it happens so fast, but the sun’s bedtime is now earlier than mine again. How does it take so long for the days to
lengthen out between December and June, but the reverse happens in the blink of an eye.

It has been a wonky, crazy busy summer for me - caring for an elderly family member and having grandchildren stay with us while
their family was moving. Thankfully in both cases I wasn’t the only one on the job but it was a real eye opener into being in the
middle of the ‘sandwich generation’. The kids are back with their parents now and we are nearing the end of moving Grandma out
of her home and into Long Term Care. Life is bound to slow down pretty soon. I hope.

I apologize to my colleagues at Tourism for my absence throughout August. I know I have been Missing In Action. It’s not that the
place can’t run without me - in fact the things I do can be done by anyone - but I wasn’t there to pitch in as much as I usually am.
By the looks of things everything is running smoothly, proving that I am dispensable. We are close to the end of the season now
and I will be there for the close-up jobs unless something drastic happens.

This might sound crazy but the best thing that happened this summer is that my vegetable garden was a complete failure. The
spring was so late and wet that I didn’t get it planted till the middle of June. And, even though it had been worked several times
the soil was the consistency of muddy bricks. The potatoes struggled to get through the surface. I got the other seeds in but then
we had another deluge. It stayed so cold that germination was dismal ... until the heat turned up and every seed out there
exploded with life. 92% of them were weed seeds.

By the third week of July the corn was only a foot tall, stunted peas weren’t even in bloom yet and only a few yellow beans had
made an appearance, the green beans hadn’t bothered to germinate at all. I found enough beets and carrots to keep, but instructed
the guy with the tractor and tiller to “make the rest just go away!” I also put in an order for a substantial soil remediation project
with straw and manure to be worked in and weed control tillage to be performed on a regular basis. If it’s successful I may regret

my request. My 2023 garden might be a bumper crop and I've
kinda liked the ease and luxury of just getting garden charity this
year. Oh well, I will worry about that when the time comes.

Meanwhile I am going to try to soak in the softer autumn sun,
listen to the crickets while I hang out the laundry a few more
times, and enjoy that the grass is still green and soft enough to
walk in bare feet.

Authority

Redvers Housing Authority now accepts
small dogs (less than 15kg), cats & birds,
with a $150 non refundable deposit.

The Housing Authority
presently has vacancies and
may be able to rent to
applicants that do not meet
program criteria. Anyone
looking for housing is

The portfolio consists of;
v'1 bedroom senior semi-
detached units
v'1 bedroom & 2 bedroom senior
units with a common area for
tenants to socialize (Redvers
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GENERAL & AUTO INSURANCE * FINANCIAL SERVICES

> DID YOU KNOW... <

encouraged to apply.

-

Going paperless is green, convenient and as easy as giving us your email
address? Have your insurance policy documents sent directly to your inbox and
be entered to win a $500 Visa Gift Card. Email us your name and email address to
paperless@andrewagencies.com or contact one of our brokers.

Our brokers get to know your unique insurance needs to get you the best
product at the best price.

15 Broadway Street
Redvers, SK

Phone: 306-452-3322
andrewagencies.com

Applications can be obtained at
the town office or through the
Housing Authority Manager.

Lodge & Redvers Villa)
v'3 bedroom Fourplex and
For more information contact; Duplex rent is S648/month

Cheryl Zander v 3 bedroom detached House
(306) 452-8035




Redvers Wranglers Lighthorse 4-H Club Achievement Day Roundup!

Our achievement day was held June 192022 to finish out a great 4-H year.

The Redvers Wrangler members got an opportunity to show off some of the skills they had acquired throughout the 4-H
year. We had handling demos from the Youngs horse members with their 2 year old horses, which both happen to be
from Klatt Quarter Horses in Alameda. All members participated in an intermediate lead lesson from Reese Kyle. All
Intermediates were asked to plan and deliver lessons to their peers as part of their project this year. And to finish out
the demonstration portion, our members had a friendly barrel race competition and tracked the heel-o-matic! After
demos we played some equine mounted games which are aways super fun for the members and a barrel of laughs for
the leaders and spectators. We ended the day with awards and a bbq.

Awards

Recordbooks — Sponsored by Klatt Quarter Horses
Cloverbud — Harper Demas
Juniors — Kamilah Pineda
Intermediates — Reese Kyle

Quiz Most Improved Award
Cloverbud — Harper Demas Kara George
Junior — Kamilah Pineda Bronx Jorgensen

Intermediate — Reese Kyle

Aggregate Award — Sponsored by Glenda Johnston
Kamilah Pineda

Club Spirit Award — Sponsored by Fitzpatrick Paints & Quarter Horses
Tyson Kyle

| want to say a very big thank you to our Achievement Day sponsors.
Thank you to Jennie Weber near Manor, SK for the very generous donation of the use of her indoor arena.
The hamburger patties were provided by The Circle F Grain Hay and Livestock Farm of Fleming, SK.
Our awards were sponsored by Nelson Motors and 2 local ranches who raise outstanding horses used in
multiple disciplines: Klatt Quarter Horses near Alameda, SK and Fitzpatrick Paints & Quarter Horses near Glen Ewen, SK.
We are also very proud to receive continued support from Glenda Johnston who is not only an advocate for the
4-H program but also a very knowledgeable and experienced horsewomen.

Finally, thank you 4-H parents,
families and our community
for supporting your

4-H members and our club!




ALIDA AUGUST
HAPPENINGS

Eleanor Harrison and her granddaughter
Sara  attended the  annual  Austin
Thresherman’s Reunion at Austin, MB during
the last week in July. On July 29 Leonard and
Lil Patton travelled to Austin, MB to attend the
annual Thresherman’s Reunion for a couple of
days and returned home July 31.

Faye Walker spent a couple of days last week
in Saskatoon visiting with her family and
attending her dental appointments from July
26 to July 28. The Nickle family also came
down to spend the long weekend at the Walker
cottage at Kenosee.

Shelly Cowan left on Wednesday, July 27 for
Minot where she met her daughters Lacie and
Kelsey. They all accompanied the Nilsen family
to attend her niece, ShiAnne’s wedding in
Idaho on July 30. Everyone had a great time
and congratulations to the Bride and Groom.

Tim Cowan and daughter Ainsley travelled to
Minot on July 28 to attend the Minot Fair,
returning home July 29.

Congratulations to LaurieAnn and Todd
Bendtsen (Weyburn) who were the s50/50
winners of the Stars Lottery Draw on
Thursday, July 28. Todd was raised here in the
Alida area.

Congratulations and Best Wishes to Ken and
Diane Boettcher who were married at Oak
Lake, MB on Saturday, July 30.

Congratulations and Best Wishes to
Johnathan Potapinski and Brooklyn Fitzpatrick
who were married on Sunday, July 31 at
Kenosee Lake and held their reception and
dance at the Potapinski farm. The young
couple will be making their home in Oxbow.

Hope everyone had a great long-weekend on
August 1 and enjoyed the Saskatchewan Day
holiday.

Best wishes to Holly Anthony who retired as
of August 1/2022 from 31-years as a parts-
person at the Alida Farm & Auto Garage. She
has worked for the current owners (Grant and
Jenny) for 22 years and previous to that, she
worked 9 years for then owners Jackie and the
late Gordon Doan. Enjoy your retirement
status now Holly. Then on August 3 Dale and
Holly Anthony enjoyed a trip to Brandon on
business.

Attending the funeral of Isobelle Evans on
August 1/2022 in Carnduff were Dale and Holly
Anthony, Bill/Kathy Anthony, Hazel Dieabel
and Wayne Anthony (Weyburn). Hazel and
Wayne visited with their brothers and helped
Holly celebrate her retirement before heading
home on August 2.

Congratulations and Best wishes to Julie
Potapinski who has graduated from Trent
University in Peterborough, Ontario with a
Bachelor of Forensic Science with honors in
2021 and received her certification in Advanced
Law Enforcement and Investigations at

Durham College in Oshawa with honors in
June 2022. She is now employed as a records
clerk with the Thunderbay Police Service.

Belated Congratulations and Best wishes to
Hayley Bendtsen who had obtained a Bachelor
of Science in Agriculture with honors and great
distinction in May 2021 and is employed with
PPS trees as a horticulturist in Saskatoon.

Visiting with Ernest and Dianne Lemieux
were his sister Lil and brother-in-law Tony
Blasko of Penticton, BC, they were supper
guests and overnight visitors on Thursday,
August 4. They were on their way to a wedding
in Neepawa, MB and a family reunion at Shoal
Lake, MB.

Sincere sympathy is extended to the
McIntryre family on the death of their mother
Karol McIntyre who passed away August
7/2022. She will be remembered by her family:
Merilynn/Calvin Lamport; Nancy/Ken Plews;
Melissa/Rob Byers; Brad/Robin Mclntryre; 13
grandchildren and 1 great-grandchild. Karol
was predeceased by her husband Neil (January
2022). Funeral service was held August 13 at
Carnduff United Church with Urn placement
in Carnduff Cemetery Columbarium.

Lori Phenix, Alexis and Teagan Fuller
attended and participated at the Arcola rodeo
on August 12 weekend.

Visiting with Ernest and Dianne Lemieux on
August 14 was their son Michael and grandsons
Carter and Mason (of Lloydminster). They
helped Grandpa around the yard in the
morning and then spent a couple of hours
enjoying the swimming pool. On August 19
they travelled to Regina where they met up
with Grandma Walker and the boys will spend
time with the Walker grandparents at
Colonsay while Michael returned to Alida and
will continue to help with odd jobs around the
farm for a while.

On Saturday, August 20 Leonard and Lil
Patton attended the Grand Opening and
Dedication of the Constable Shelby Patton
Memorial Park at Indian Head, SK. There was
an RCMP parade accompanied by the Regina
RCMP Pipe & Drum Band, dignitary speeches
followed and lying of wreaths. Shelby was a
great nephew to Leonard.

Sincere sympathy is extended to all relatives
of Dempsey and Marion Laird late of Weyburn.
Dempsey passed away August 17/2022 at the
age of 89 years and Marion had passed away
August 14/2022 at the age of 82 years. They will
be missed by their daughters, Pat Henschel,
Kathleen (Gordon) Mack, Nancy (Richard) St
Jules, Ione (Glen) Hill, son, Trevor, 14
grandchildren; Marion’s sisters: Ruth Annetts
and Lillian McKenzie; Dempsey’s sister Lil
Garret as well as numerous great
grandchildren, nieces and nephews. Memorial
Service was held August 23/2022 at Weyburn
Grace United Church and a Graveside Service
took place August 24/2022 at Carnduff
Cemetery.

On Sunday, August 21 Lil and Leonard Patton
attended a Molnar family gathering at Round
Lake.

The weatherman has been fairly nice to us
these past few weeks, almost too nice as some
days it was incredible hot, but otherwise it was
bearable to enjoy the outdoors, providing you
kept the insect spray close to yourself. Those
pesky little mosquitoes can sure spoil your
time outside. I've also noticed that the birds
are beginning to flock together - do they know
something that we don’t?? Sure hope not as
there’s lots of work to be done outside before
winter arrives — mainly the harvest, not much
insight into harvesting yet, going to be a little
later this year I'm afraid - only good thing
maybe it won’t be so hot out and one can enjoy
it a bit more. There’s been a little harvesting
done around here however, but it’s mostly just
peas. Let’s hope the weatherman co-operates
and doesn’t send out severe storms now.
Nothing like putting in an order now, and
hope for the best. Good luck to our farmers
throughout the coming harvest.

Congratulations and Best wishes to Logan

Barrie and Christina Gervais who were married
August 19/2022 in their yard on the Wood
Mountain Reserve on a beautiful day. A
beautiful ceremony with 3 bridesmaid and 3
groomsmen, and their two sons, Lincoln and
Bentley as ring bearers were in attendance.
There were approximately 9o people in
attendance at the reception held at the band
hall. A bonfire and dance was then held back at
the young couple’s residence. A great time was
had by all.
The last week of swimming lessons were held
at Alida pool - hope you had a chance to make
use and enjoy the pool this year. We are so
fortunate to have this facility in our
community. Enjoy it while you can - there’s
just over a week left to spend time at the pool
this season. Must send out appreciation and
kudos to our lifeguards they did another
awesome job again this year. So nice to see the
local young people out and about helping out
their community. Sunday, August 28 was the
last day of fun at the Alida Swimming Pool.
They had lots of fun games to play, treats, hot
dogs and movies. A good crowd was there to
enjoy all the fun and say good bye to the
swimming pool for another year - Hope to see
you all again next year.

Congratulations to Mari Lemieux who has
now become Alida’s young author at the age of
16 when she had her book “The Sock Momster”
published, and it’s available at 361Cafe. Great
story Mari and keep them coming.

Congratulations and Best wishes to Logan
Barrie and Christina Gervais who were married
August 19/2022 in their yard on the Wood
Mountain Reserve on a beautiful day. A
beautiful ceremony with 3 bridesmaid and 3
groomsmen, and their two sons, Lincoln and
Bentley as ring bearers were in attendance.
There were approximately 9o people in
attendance at the reception held at the band
hall. A bonfire and dance was then held back at
the young couple’s residence. A great time was
had by all.



ALIDA AUGUST
HAPPENINGS

Don and Linda Akins enjoyed a three week holiday out west where
they visited daughter Melissa in Cranbrook, BC; son Ryan in Cochran,
AB; granddaughter Paige in Calgary; her brother Paul and Elaine Rogg
at Pennant, SK; and nephew Dean Mohrbutter and his granddaughter
also in Calgary. They returned home August 25.

Albert and Sheila Boutin are pleased to welcome their new
grandchildren to the family - twin boys Frederick and Theodore who
arrived August 25/2022 to their parents Levi and Renee Lawrence.
Congratulations everyone!

Congratulations to Robbie and Shandi Boutin who welcomed their
new baby boy Porter Fraser on August 26/2022, and to proud big
brother Calder as well as to grandparents Gille and Cheryl.

Sincerest Sympathies are extended to Parry Peet, sons Wendal and
Thomas on the death of his wife/their mother Lynette Peet who
passed away August 27/2022 at the age of 50. Condolences are also
extended to the whole Peet and Holland families. Arrangements are
pending.

Harvest is now well underway for some and just beginning for
others - but it’'s now Go - go - go. Good luck to everyone and please
do be careful out there with those big machines and equipment. It’s a
busy time of the year with lots to be accomplished. Oh yeah - if
possible maybe keep a fire expenditure handy around those machines,
one never can tell and it is dry out there, even after all that rain. Take
care.

Meighen Haddad.»

LAW FIRM

REDVERS OFFICE

Stephen K.P. Branigan

+ Residential and Farmland
Real Estate
« Corporate \ Commercial

« Wills and Estate
Administration

redvers@mhlaw.ca

Phone: 204.725.8776

21 Railway Avenue, Redvers
*Appointments available on Wednesdays

www.mhlaw.ca

TOWN OF g !

SASKATCHEWAN

TENDER

As is: 2007 Dodge Ram 1500 Regular Cab 2WD
153,044 KMS with some life left on the tires, manual
accessories, no A/C, issues with the transmission; can be driven
at low speeds, would need to be trailered if leaving Town.

Warning light not included. Selling as is.

= 3 e

Highest tender not necessarily accepted.
Tenders to be in the hands of the C.A.O.
before 4:00PM on September 12, 2022.

Please drop off at the Town Office #25 Railway Avenue,
mail to c/o Tricia Pickard, Box 249, Redvers, SK SOC 2HO or
email tricia@townofredvers.ca
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Consistent Quality
Since 2004

URSCHE
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RENOVATIONS & FINISHING

577-1661

Carpentry
Drywall & Texture
Painting
Stairs & Railings
Tile & Masonry
Kitchen & Bath




REDVERS & DISTRICT COMMUNITY HEALTH FOUNDATION

The Redvers & District Community Health Foundation is a 26 Year old organization made up of elected representatives from the
Town of Redvers, RM of Antler, Village of Storthoaks, RM of Storthoaks and the RM of Reciprocity. It is thanks to these
communities, as well as the donations from residents, that we can operate the Redvers Medical Clinic. Community donations and
contributions support many aspects of our local healthcare such as: clinic staff wages, clinic equipment, activities for LTC
residents, assist in hospital and LTC equipment purchases, and bringing more services to our area such as Primary Care Providers.

It truly does “take a village” to care for each other and we cannot thank our community residents enough for their ongoing
support!

Thank you from the Redvers and District Community Health Foundation board members,
Spence Sutter- Chairperson, Brian Chicoine- Vice Chairperson, Brian Magotiaux, Christine Ewert-Hill, Kim Carlsen,
Tyler Arthur, Derek Soroka, David Pryde, Richard Chicoine, Katy Soroka- Secretary/Treasurer
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Tickets go on sale September 6th
$50 per ticket
$400 for a group/corporate table

Live Entertainment

Tickets can be purchased online From The Milkman Sons

through E-transfer or at the MAN’S SONS
Redvers Medical Clinic.
E-transfers can be sent to

redvershffc@gmail.com

' Redvers & District

Health Foundation =
ﬂ Fundraising Committee O T




ALIDA & AREA 4-H BEEF

On Monday June, 6, 2022 the Alida & Area 4-H Beef Club held their annual Achievement Day Show at the Redvers Ag. Society
grounds. Twenty-five members from Redvers and surrounding communities gathered to exhibit their projects for the 2021/2022 4-
H year. Our club members range in age from 5-17 years old and exhibited a variety of projects such as Market Steer, Yearling
Heifer, and Continuation Female (Cow/Calf). We also have a small group of young Sheep breeders, who exhibited Market lambs
and Ewe Lambs.

Joining us as our judge for the day was Dave Kohler of Kipling, SK and his daughter, whom acted as our ring-mistress. Dave and his
wife moved to the Kipling area two years ago from Ontario. Through the years, the Kohler family have raised purebred Angus,
Simmental and Limousin cattle, but dispersed their herd before moving to Saskatchewan and now run a small herd of Simmental/
Angus cows and enjoy semi-retired life. To his credit, Dave and his family have raised and exhibited Grand & Reserve Champions
across Canada, claiming multiple titles at the Royal Winter Fair in Toronto and Agribition. A man of overwhelming knowledge and
experience, Dave provided our members with encouraging feedback on improvement and plenty of words of praise on a job well
done by these future farmers.

The weather cooperated and the crowd cheered as we progressed through our classes of the day, and we finished off the evening
with a BBQ supper to wrap up a post-pandemic 4-H year. Prizes and awards were presented for the following categories and age
groups:

Champion Heifer- Exhibited by Bronx Jorgenesen

Reserve Champion Heifer- Exhibited by Oliver Kyle
Champion Cow/Calf- Exhibited by Bronx Jorgensen

Reserve Champion Cow/Calf- Exhibited by Cagen Sauter
Supreme Champion Female- Exhibited by Bronx Jorgensen
Supreme Reserve Champion Female- Exhibited by Oliver Kyle
Grand Champion Steer- Exhibited by Kolbie McColl

Reserve Champion Steer- Exhibited by Kerri-Ann Walker
Champion Home Grown Steer- Exhibited by Kolbie McColl
Champion Home Grown Heifer- Exhibited by Oliver Kyle

Our members then attended the Regional Show and Sale in Alameda on June 1™ and 12"™. They competed against fellow 4-H Clubs
within the South East Region, and sold Market Steers following the show.

Many Thanks to the buyers of the Market Steers exhibited and sold by our Members. Always the toughest part of the day for many
of the members, they are shown the value and appreciation of their hard work.

Shane Valentine Richard Jorgensen
Dangstorp Services Smart Power Systems
Mandy Jorgensen Performance Realty Rick & Betty-Anne Eisler
Classic Steaming Tim & Tanya Erickson
Maximum Oilfield Services Toms Ag Corp

High Voltage Farms Morten Jensen

Chopper K Auction Double T Rentals

We would like to extend heartfelt Thanks to our sponsors for our Achievement day.

Jordan Moore Luther & Janice Boehmer
Whitewood Livestock Auction Bridgeway Livestock
Taylor Oilfield Winter’s Tire

Todd Van Lee, Van L Equipment Stealth Trucking

Nelson Motors Redvers Ag

Blaine Hjertaas Rotah Farms

Lynn Madsen Advantage Co-op

Teresa Walker BDO Canada LLP
Sweeting Enterprises RM of Maryfield

RM of Storthoaks Head for the Hills Vet Services
Atkinson Livestock Prairie Pride Credit Union

Farm Credit Canada

Great fun and experience was had by all. As we conclude our activities for another year the eager membership are already eyeing
their potential projects for next year, ready to put their new-found skills into practice.

We look forward to seeing them all return, and invite any new members, to the 4-H registration evening in October 2022.



Kathy Matthewson

I have been working at the Advantage Co-op for
15 years. This position has been a great fit for
me and | have enjoyed my time here. The work
life balance provided by the organization has
allowed me to spend time with my family which
| very much appreciate.

My husband Doug has worked at the Co-op for
38 years and we have 2 children and 6
grandchildren.

Michelle Raymond

| began my career with Co-op in Sept 1996
on the sales floor. In 2001 | transferred to

a position in the Admin Department where
| have remained for the duration of my 25

years.

While working with the Co-op | met my
husband Kevin when he began working in
the tire shop with Co-op. We have been
together for 24 years and have two great
kids, Ayden and Marissa.




Fuel Good Day is Tuesday Sept 20™". We
will be donating 10 cents from every litre
our team pumps at the C-store and 10
cents from every dollar spent at the Food
store to the Redvers Fire Department

Wesley Malin

| started working for Advantage in 2007 and
joined the Fire Department shortly after as|
saw a need and a way of giving back to the
community. | am grateful to the Co-op for
allowing me to leave work whenever a fire
cali comes in, no questions asked. And for
helping me and the community by
continuously giving back and supporting the
fire department and the work we do. This
money raised will help with training and
purchasing equipment.

Jessica Hamilton

| started at the hardware store in 2016
as a student. After | graduated |
decided to stick around and work full-
time. Throughout my years | got to
know the community and everyone who
lives in it. The past 6 years flew by
thanks to having amazing co-workers. |
can’t wait to see what the future may
hold.




Town of Redvers

WATER
METER
READING

How to submit your reading:
- In person at the Town Office
- Phone (306) 452-3533

- Text (306) 840-7045

- Online at www.redvers.ca

- Email dayna®@townofredvers.ca

SEPT 5-16, 2022

FOR ASSISTANCE IN READING YOUR
WATER METER, PLEASE CALL THE
TOWN OFFICE (306) 452-3533

LOOKING FOR COUNCIL
UPDATES?
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Lunch is Served!

Alida & Area 4-H Beef Club

Fundraiser Lunch

Redvers Small Animal & Bird Sale
Outdoor Auction

When: Saturday September 17th
Where: Redvers, SK

(Redvers Rink)

Sale Starts: 10am
Chilli, Bun, Dessert & Coffee/Pop $10

Alida & Area

Alida & Area S
- ) 4-H Beef Club

4-H Beef Club

CANADA

d-H Saskatchewan

CANADA

4-H Saskatchewan

) . 3 Broadway Maryfield Auditorium Sept 2022
J.j] - ¥ St. Begular Admisice Adults: $6.00 Students: §5.00 Children: £3.10
e B P HITs opedh b T30 P Wheelchair Accessible 1
¥ nedversr SK & HIM (Y e [t} bk A hl;
RISING PHOENTy Friday, Sept 2 & Saturday, Sept 3
s SEPTEMBER 10, 2022 ' Elvis

i Swaming: Tom Hanks. Austin Butler
B Cienrs): Hingropley, Do, Music
B Elvis follows the story of infamous rock 'n’ roll star Elvis Presley seen through the eyes
@ of his controversial manager Colonel Tom Parker. The film explores Elvis' highs and
lows and the many challenges and controversies he received throughout his carser.

Reted PG Course Language

ROCK'N THE
BLOCK

Fridzy, Sept 0 & SUNDAY, SEPT 11 @3:00PM

. Minions: The Rise of Gru 4 i
Smring: Steve Carell, Pierne Coffin, Alan Arkin Rabed
Ciennels ) Azisnation, Adventure, Coomedy

PHOENIX CAFE

1T AM to 1:30 PM

The untold story of one 12 year old"s dream to become the world's greatest supenvillzin!

Friday, Sept 16 & Saturday, Sept 17
Where the Crawdads Sing 126 i

Saarng: Daisy Fdgoerbomes, Tayhor bobe Sy Rated P Coaree Lamguste, Sexually Sugpestive Scemes, Vielence
Crenrefs): Drama, Myssery, Thriller

A woman who reiged hermell in mershas of the desp South becomes a quspact in the

Y murder of a man she was onca invelved with,

Friday, Sept 23 & SUNDAY, SEPT 15 @3:00FM

. DC League of Super Pets 106 i
Starring: Dwayne Jolinson, Kevin Han Reted G
Cienref s Amimation, Action, Adveniune

‘When Lhe Justice League are caplured by Lex Luthor, Suparman’s dog, Krypto, forms
a leam of sheller-pels who were Qiven Super-powers.

Friday, Sept 30 & Sataday, Oct 1
Buuet Tl’ﬁlﬂ 127 mim

Starring: Brad Py, Joey King
Cienre(s): Action, Comedy, Thriller
Five asaassing aboard a rast meving bullet train find aut their missions have samething in
ESMman.

Rated 144 Vielancs, Coarse Languags

SMOKIN' TOKENS
%£20/token per month 3™ Friday of the month@7:00pm
Get your token from any of the Maryfield Auditorium Committee members
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TO THOSE THAT
WORK IN AGRES,
NOT IN HOURS.

WE THANK YOU.

e,

Dannevirke
Lutheran Church

September 2022 Services
will be held at 11:00 am

Sunday, September 1—Regular Service

Sunday, September 25—
Communion Service

Book your wieeling with Coleffe Todaw;

KC.BRANIGAN@SASKTEL.NET

1-806—-840+-7653

‘BY APPOINTMENT ONLY

» Individual outdoor balconies

» Open concept, spacious kitchens with fridge, stove, dishwasher &
walk-in pantry

» In suite laundry rooms

» Several different floorplans and sizes

» Individually controlled heating and air conditioning

» Indoor heated parking

» Wheelchair accessible and serviced with an elevator

» Common rooms and kitchen facility for family and sbcial events

» Guest suite available e t7 .0 e

WWW.REDVERSUNIONESTATES.CA
NO BUYBACK PROVISIONS!

ONE SIMPLE MONTHLY PAYMENT INCLUDES:

Heat, hydro, water, taxes, rent and maintenance.
No Condo fees!

The Redvers Union Estates is located directly across from the Redvers
Hospital, ER, Medical Clinic and Long-Term Care with 3 Doctors!



A huge thank you to the following businesses and
organizations who purchased ads in this month’s
newsletter. Without their support, we would not be

able to provide this service at no cost to the residents
of Redvers & Area.

Please make sure to thank them the next time you
are at their place of business! Their support really
does make a difference in our community!

CLASSIFIEDS

Thank you to family and friends for
the good wishes, cards, and gifts
that we received for our 50th
wedding anniversary.

Andre & Angele Bernuy

SERVICES

SEPTIC TANK CLEANERS
GUY POIRIER
(306)452-3650 - CELL: (306)840-7744

Covering the Corner is a locally run newsletter
distributed to residents in Redvers & Area by
the Town of Redvers.

Our goal is to provide businesses and
organizations with a low cost advertising
option. The newsletter will be printed in black
and white. Please keep this in mind when
creating your advertisement. Full-page colour
advertising/sponsorship opportunities do
exist. Contact us for more details!

Designing and editing is the responsibility of
individual advertisers. For more information,
contact us at RedversNews@gmail.com.

G.S.T. will be added to the prices listed below.

Classifieds: $8 (up to 200 characters)
1/8 Page: $18

1/4 Page: $28

Half Page: $45

Full Page: $75

*Full Page Insert: $55

*Inserts are the responsibility of individual
advertisers to print and drop off at the Town
Office by the newsletter deadline.

**We accept E-transfer now!!**
payments@townofredvers.ca

Follow us on Facebook at:
Town of Redvers

A huge

THANK
YOU

to the

REDVERS
ACTIVITY CENTRE

for volunteering your time to
fold and distribute
Covering the Corner!

October Print Deadline ~ Sunday, October 2nd @ 12:00 pm
October Distribution Date ~
Email: RedversNews@gmail.com

Thursday, October 6




